
 

 
 

14 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
  
Thank you to everyone who joined us for our ‘Meet the Tutor’ event yesterday evening. It was 
wonderful to have the opportunity to share with you what your children have been doing during 
their first six weeks with us, as well as showcase their musical talents and be able to discuss the 
important topic of ‘Online Safety.’ 
  
As promised, we have uploaded the slides from the Online Safety presentation to our website. 
This includes a link that can be used to report any concerning behaviour that your child may 
experience whilst online, as well as useful tips on how we can help to prevent certain situations 
from arising. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding anything that was 
covered during the evening and thank you for your continued support with the transition of your 
children to Carrington School. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Williams 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/contact/webinars/

